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DIRECTIVE

Issue Date: 30 August 1989 Ref: BOD22/8/13/89

Re: Acceptance of foreign currencies
Resolution No. 13

The Board of Directors was given to understand at its meeting held on 22 August 1989
that the relevant ordinance has been revised and there is no longer legal prohibition
upon the usage of non-Hong Kong dollars in commercial transactions. However,
members are not under the obligation to accept foreign currencies either. It is therefore
entirely a matter for members to decide.

The Directive issued on 20 June 1989 is no longer effective.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
TRAVEL INDUSTRY COUNCIL OF HONG KONG
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